Note to Commission
421 Cantwell Court

The owner has requested approval for two solar collectors to be installed near the ridge
on the front gable of this house. He has studied the alternative of placing the collectors
an the roof of the garage in the backyard, but, due to shading from trees, the system
would not be comparable in energy savings and would be more expensive. The small
backyard would be more heavily shaded from trees and the house.

The type of solar collector he is proposing is one of the thinnest types and is set very
close to the roof.

I recommend approval.
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